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SCHOOL INFORMATION 
Exciting writing 

Year 6 are coming to the end of their first 
topic World War 2. The children have enjoyed 
learning about what it was like during the war 

and what it was like to be evacuated. The 
children have been learning many skills to help 

them to write a diary entry as one of the 
characters from Narnia. Below, are a couple 
of extracts of the amazing writing that is 

being produced in year 6. 

 
Skye R 

 
Hannah B 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY AND 
REMINDERS 

 
Just a reminder that we break up 
today for half term.  We return to 

school on Monday, 30th October 
usual school times.  Enjoy your 

break. 

Key Stage 1 Numeracy Trail 

Tuesday, 7th November - Classes 1,4 & 7 

Wednesday 8th November – Classes 2, 5 & 8 

Thursday, 9th November – Classes 3, 6 & 9 

(Further details to follow) 

School Photos 

Please remember to send orders and 
money into school office before 
Wednesday, 1st November if not 
ordering online. 

School Uniform 

We looking forward to seeing you after 
the holiday in the correct school uniform 

with tie and black shoes. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Well done to classes 5, 8, 9 & 10 who 
achieved 98% attendance. 

 



 
 

Our NEW Winter Menu that starts first week back on week 1 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Can you tie your own shoelaces or a bow? 
 

If you can then come to show Mrs McGarry on her pretend shoe and you can add your name to 
our list of Shoelace tying champions. 

There is also a certificate for you to take home to celebrate the fact that you have mastered this 
skill. 

 
 

 
Why not have a go at learning over half term!! 

There is one way to do this shown above. 
Someone at home may have a different way to help you. 


